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 Upcoming Events:

1. The Gift of Christian Ethics: 

Faith, Christian Hope & 

Christian Love

- Time: 6 Tues nights: 3,10,17,24,31  

Aug, 7 Sep 2010; 7.30pm

- Venue: CANA, 2nd floor CWS   

Building, 55 Waterloo St

- Speaker: Fr David Garcia

- Cost: $70 (speak with us if cost is an issue)

What does being “Christian” add to 

our being “good”? Fr David will share 

with us about the specifically Christian 

themes of moral life: Grace, Faith, 

Hope & Christian Love.

Register: wonderfullymade.sg@gmail.com

More details here.

2. Social Mission Conference 2010

- Time: 21st August, 8.45am - 4pm

- Venue: St Joseph’s Institution,

Performing Arts Centre

38 Malcolm Road, S(308274)

Interested in the Catholic Social 

teachings and/or engaged in social 

mission work? Join us for a day of 

sharing and networking with our 

different panels of guest speakers!

Visit here for more details!

RSVP with Claire at 

tanhweehuan@hotmail.com ASAP!

3. 58th CMG AGM & Mass
- Time: 17th October, 4pm - 7pm

- Venue: CSCC Level 9, Solomon’s 

Hall, CWS Building, 55 Waterloo St

Join us for our annual AGM and 

mass! Take the opportunity to catch 

up with old friends, meet new ones, 

and most importantly, serve and 

praise the Lord!
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A word from the editorial team,

“
In this month of August, we wish our home nation a very 

Blessed 45th birthday!

This has also been a busy month so far, with fellowship 

dinners, our bioethics seminar on Heart Issues, Hard 

Decisions - and the best part? We’re not halfway 

through the month yet! So this month’s bumper issue is 

meant to bring you up to date on what you’ve been 

missing out on!

Coming up for the rest of the month – our regular BYOB 

session continues, along with our monthly CMG mass 

and the ongoing Gift of Christian Ethics talk… In 

addition, we have the Social Mission Conference 2010 

lined up, with our AGM just around the corner in 

October!

So, if you haven’t been down to any of these events 

recently - I can only say, “where have you been???” 

We’d love to see you at our upcoming exciting events! 

;-)

”

********************

** IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT **

CMG will be updating our membership database 

information in the course of the upcoming 1-2 months. 

You will be receiving emails and telephone enquiries 

shortly requesting for verification and updating of details.

They are not spam!!! Your details will be kept 

confidential. For further enquiries, feel free to contact the 

email or contact number listed on the document that will 

be sent out.
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If you would like to advertise for your upcoming events; or 

are seeking assistance in any functions - feel free to email 

us: cmgsingapore@yahoo.com.sg

Send in your Doctor’s Blog contributions to 

cmg.grapevine@gmail.com
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Please feel free to pass on this newsletter onto anyone you think who would be interested in reading it.

If you wish to be on the mailing list for this newsletter, please click here to subscribe.

If you do not wish to receive further newsletters, please click here to unsubscribe.
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 Regular Events:

1. BYOB (Bring your own Bible)

- Time: 19th August 7.15pm

- Venue: CANA, 2nd floor CWS                   

building, 55 Waterloo St

Join us for our weekly BYOB sharing 

and fellowship!

2. CMG Monthly Mass
- 25th August, 7.30pm

- Venue: CSCC Level 9, Solomon’s 

Hall, CWS building, 55 Waterloo St

Join us for our regular mass every 

last Wednesday of the month!

3. Outram Campus Weekly Mass

- Every Wednesday, 12.15pm

- Venue: Medical Alumni Association      

Hall, Level 1 (Junction of 

College Road & Outram Rd)

More details here

What’s New on Doctor’s Blog:

 “Managing Expectations”
The doctor-patient relationship has 

evolved over the years. What’s your 

take on it? How can we improve it?

Full article

 Volunteering Opportunities:

1. Doctor Cover for St Anthony’s 

Clinic
- Date: Every Monday (except Public 

Holidays), 7-9pm

- Venue: St Anthony’s Church Free 

Clinic (Woodlands)

Contact Dr Vincent Tok at 98388616 

or vtscirocco@gmail.com for more 

info!

August 2010 - Fellowship Dinner
Catching up over lovely pasta 

at Ricciotti on the 4th August -

it was a pleasant evening for 

those who turned up!

August 2010 - “Heart Issues, Hard Decisions”
Many thanks to those who 

turned up to support our 

Bioethics Seminar held on 

National Day!

Hope everyone had a 

spiritually fruitful time!

July 2010 - CMG Monthly Mass

Our regular mass on the last 

Wednesday of every month was 

held on the 28th July 2010. 

We thank Kwan Rui and Beatrice 

for cantoring and playing the 

organ! 

And of course, we thank you all 

for making time down to join us 

for our monthly celebration!
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